
 

A public information meeting will be held on 
November 12, 2013, to discuss: 
 
A request by Hemme Construction, LLC 
(owner) to amend the PUD (Planned Unit 
Development) zoning associated with the 
Westcliff PUD Plan by increasing the 
maximum number of dwelling units from 86 
to 88.  The approximately 88.5-acre subject 
site is located northwest of Louisville Drive 
and Chapel Hill Road.   (Case # 13-221). 
 
When: 5:30pm, Tuesday, November 12 
Where: City Hall Lobby 
Info: Steve MacIntyre, Planner 
         (573) 874-7682 
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